
MK City FC 

No smoking or Vaping Policy 

 

Across all our home game matches and summer training that take place on Tattenhoe 
Lane and on Derwent we have a no smoking and no vaping policy. While warmups, 
matches and summer training are being carried out on our facilities there is to be no 
smoking on vaping on the pitches, sideline, in the compound of the changing room 
facilities and the car parks. 

 

If you do wish to smoke or vape, we ask that you make your way to the nearest footpath, 
on either Tattenhoe Lane or Derwent side. Where you can then proceed smoke or vape. 

 

 

*This ban has been given to us by Milton Keynes City Council, which we are to help 
enforce. The ban is in place while any warmups, matches and summer training are in 
progress. 

 

*Anyone seen smoking or vaping on the premises (this includes the car park) will be 
asked to conduct the activity off our site. 

 

*MK City FC are not liable to any fines issued by Milton Keynes City Council 


